
Attendance note 

18/05/2016 

SU/JH, IMPRESS 

 

Speaking to Jonathan Heawood on his calling. He trying to do some planning with his board and it 
would be useful if we could give him an idea of when we may be expecting to make a final decision 
on the IMPRESS application. He understood that this was all very dependent on the information we 
received from the Call for information and whether another one would be required etc etc  

SU explained that we would have to see what came out of the Call for information, IMPRESS then 
have time to respond and we will need time to analyse their responses and make a decision whether 
another call was required. We then had to verify and validate the information, produce a report and 
give IMPRESS time to consider it. we then had to ensure out Board had plenty of time to consider 
the matter. It was therefore difficult to give a firm indication at this stage but we had obviously kept 
this under review: If there was no further call and IMPRESS dealt and there were no “game 
stoppers” then it was unlikely that we would be able to bring the matter before the Board before the 
August Board meeting. He was not to rely on that date as it was only a soft one there were plenty of 
matters that could disrupt that timeline. I anticipated we would be able to give everyone a clear idea 
after we had received IMPRESS’ responses to the call for information. 

SU 

 


